
Glad to be as back together as we can be  
Mrs Bacon, Head Teacher

Successful Reopening of EHA

Thank you all for working with us to ensure that we could have a good start to the academic
year. The staggered times are now working well and the children are used to the routine:
staying in their bubbles, staggered times for breaks and lunchtime and more rigorous hand
washing and use of sanitiser.

I have had some good feedback from some of you about how things are working and hope
now we have made it work for you all. A few things I would like your continued support
with please:

• There has been such an improvement with parking – please avoid parking on the yellow
line opposite the school. It is dangerous and we want everyone to stay safe.

• Please respect all those who have lined up before you and join the socially distanced line
at the back.

• Please stand close to the fence so that people can pass you on the pavement and not
have to walk in the road.

Photo of the Month

Word of the Week –
supportive

Home Learning

As per your ‘Meet the Teacher’ 
videos which have been uploaded to 
the school website, we would like to 
remind you that all homework will 
be set online via DB Primary or 
Mathletics. The children have been 
shown how to use it at school and 
should be able to navigate the 
system confidently. If this is not the 
case and you still need help 
accessing homework – please let us 
know so that we can support you 
with this. Homework should be 
completed by Wednesdays.
Please continue to read with your 
child daily and sign their reading 
record – currently books are being 
changed weekly – please be aware 
of your child’s day to change.

Uniform
Such a good start to the year with smart uniforms and 
it’s good to see them looking smart in their PE kits on 
PE days. It is now more important than ever that all 
uniform is labelled. We can not have a lost property 
box, so we must be able to reunite lost items to their 

rightful owner. Please also be advised that the 
children should now be bringing their school bags with 

them.

Year Group Start time Finish time

Rec 8.45am - Pitfield Way Gate 3.15pm – Palmers Lane Gate

Year 1 9.05am - Palmers Lane Gate 3.10pm – Palmers Lane Gate

Year 2 8.55am - Palmers Lane Gate 3.20pm – Palmers Lane Gate 

Year 3 8.50am - Palmers Lane Gate 3.10pm – Palmers Lane Gate

Year 4 9.00am - Palmers Lane Gate 3.25pm – Palmers Lane Gate

Year 5 8.50am - Pitfield Way Gate 3.20pm – Palmers Lane Gate 

Year 6 8.45am - Pitfield Way Gate 3.15pm – Palmers Lane Gate

Parent Meetings
School will be closed on Friday 23rd

October for parent meetings to take
place. These will be in the form of
either a zoom meeting or phone call.
We will advise you closer to the time
of how to make appointments etc.

Individual school photos
Tuesday 13th October

Lovely work from our whole school wellbeing 
project ‘Here We Are’ 


